
Dear Client,

The Hayne Royal Commission exposed poor BANK behavior towards  their clients that lead to Politicians imposing expensive compliance red tape on the Advice industry. 
The problem is the Banks have now largely withdrawn from giving advice [which is a great outcome] BUT the expensive and now unnecessary Compliance red tape remains. This is driving up the cost of advice and ultimately you are paying for it.
We need your help to convince the Politicians to eliminate this redundant red tape by sending an email or letter to your local sitting member. 
We attached the email address and suggested letter for your convenience.

Regards.       




[bookmark: _Hlk168788418]Message to the Politician

Dear…..
My Financial Adviser has suggested we should contact you about the high cost of financial advice due to unnecessary red tape compliance issues.    
We would prefer this to be addressed before the next Federal Election and look forward to your cooperation. 
Your name and phone number
